Delaware Supplement

Mark E. Irwin, Editor 6420 Shutt Road Spring Grove, PA 17362

Phone: 443-750-0842

Email:mirwin@meitrading.com

Happy New Year all Sir Knights and your families. I hope this insert finds all of you safe and healthy. As I write this insert, which needs to be done a month or more in advance, it is only a few days before Thanksgiving. I am listening to the evening news as they cover the coronavirus and the hope for a vaccination. Also, all the chaos connected with the political situation in our country. Reflecting upon these items, I am so appreciative for our fraternity and the brotherhood we share. The strength of our fellowship and belief in the Supreme Architect continues to guide us and enrich our families and ourselves.

Randall C. Mullen

Grand Commander

Presently we are still meeting in the zoom format. This has kept us connected with each other and continues to strengthen our commitment to the principals which guide our brotherhood. I commend the three commanderies for their participation in the December observance. It is important to remember our departed Sir Knights and to toast the welfare of our leaders and members. I hope that in the months to come we can again meet face to face and conduct our degree work. In that regard, this is a great time for you to learn a part of our degree work and participate in the orders when we can again conduct face to face meetings.

Please remember the Knight Templar Eye Foundation with your gifts. Our continual support allows these dedicated scientists to advance their research and the results of these studies enrich the entire world. You can refer to the Knight Templar magazine for ways to contribute to this important foundation.

Remember your fellow knights with your emails, phone calls or notes. We all appreciate a friendly contact, and it is more important now that we go months without our usual face to face meeting. I truly hope that in the months to come we can again shake hands and pat each other again on the back when we again meet face to face.

Again, Happy New Year to all and stay safe.

Randy Mullen Grand Commander

january 2021 Delaware 19